
HOUSES DON'T DISCRIMINATE
BUT SOMETIMES LANDLORDS DO

If the landlord gives you the runaround or says:

“We don’t take kids.”
“The house you asked about on the phone has been rented.”

“We only take people who speak English clearly.”
“We don’t take teenagers.”

“The ad was wrong – the rent is really $50 more.”
“I can’t assign you a handicap parking space.”

THAT COULD BE HOUSING DISCRIMINATION.
The only way to stop housing discrimination is to report it, so we can investigate it.

Visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing or call HUD’s Housing Discrimination Hotline

1-800-669-9777 (voice) 1-800-927-9275 (TTY)

The federal Fair Housing Act prohibits discrimination because of race,
color, religion, national origin, sex, family status or disability.


